
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 April 18, 2020


To:  Kairos Family and General Population of Pender Correctional Institution


We wish to send our warmest greetings to everyone and pray that you are all 
well.   It pains us to not be able to interact with you during our prayer and share 
sessions, and saddened that we had to cancel the spring weekend, however we 
trust in the Lord that He is in control and we know we will emerge stronger in our 
faith from dealing with this virus.  


The intent of this letter is to let everyone know that you are in our thoughts and 
daily prayers. We pray that whatever happens as a result of this current situation 
that you may find yourself calling on the Lord to comfort you and seeking out 
other people that are able to help you cope with all the inconveniences this shut 
down presents. 


It is our intent to remain faithful to the Lord in His calling me to bring His love to 
all that are incarcerated. Matthew 25:36 …. “I was in prison and you came to 
visit me.”   

We look forward to the day when the restrictions are lifted and we are once 
again able to return to Pender Correctional to see you all face to face.  Until that 
time we leave you with this verse to ponder:  “Those who hope in the Lord will 
renew their strength,  They will soar on wings like eagles.” Isaiah 40:28-31 

Peace be with you,


Kairos Volunteer


